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FYI………… 

News from the Board Meeting 

April 28, 2020 Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

 

1. Chair’s Report 
Chair Huntley reported on correspondence received and meetings attended. 
 
2. Monthly Enrolment Monitoring Report 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Monthly Enrolment (March 2020). 

 
3. Second Quarterly Financial Report (Dec/Jan/Feb) 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Second Quarterly Financial Report for 
the record. 
 
4. Funding Reduction 2019-2020 – COVID 19 

Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Temporary Funding Reduction as a 

result to COVID 19 that the Deputy Minister of Education, Andre Corbould, announced March 

31, 2020. All savings from these adjustments will be reallocated to support Alberta’s COVID-19 

response. 

 

5. Budget Reporting 2020/2021 

Secretary Treasurer Sabir reviewed the Budget for 2020-2021 and will continue to work with 

Administrators to balance their budgets and bring the final information to the May 26, 2020 

Board Meeting.   

 
6. School Monitoring Reports 
All remaining School Monitoring Reports have been cancelled due to COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 
 

 

. 

For more information on these items, please go to the Golden Hills School Division No. 75 

webpage at: 
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